
Avon Hills Initiative Executive Committee Meeting 
September 5, 2007 

 
Comp Plan 
An e-mail has been sent.  Please review and make suggestions on the language. 
There will be a meeting October 10th and another in November.  Steve suggests being 
present at the meetings, and to have members of Collegeville and east Avon townships in 
attendance as well.  We have received good feedback and support, so things are 
promising. 
 
Film Update 
If A Road Runs Through It 
The documentary on the Avon Hills will premiere locally on October 28 at 7:30 p.m.  All 
are welcome. 
 
CapX Info Meetings 
There may be an issue with a power corridor cutting through the Hills.  Tom will attend a 
meeting and start gathering information. 
 
Grants 
LCCMR grant is progressing.  We have deleted one item and added one other as 
suggested.  Items involved are conservation easements and hiring an expert like Randall 
Arendt to review ordinances. 
 
Reviewed Position Applications 
Interviews for the position of Land Heritage Coordinator will take place in September. 


